
A waste-free lunch day includes items that 
are not thrown away, but can be eaten, 
reused, recycled or composted. Here are a 
few simple ways to pack a waste-free lunch: 

WASTE-FREE
LUNCH DAY 

Prince George's County Second Nature is an initiative of the Department of the Environment, Redevelopment Authority, 
and Office of Central Services to promote cost savings and sustainability in our everyday behavior.

Use a resuable carrier such as a cloth 
bag, lunch box or paper bag; 

Pack food in reusable containers and 
avoid using plastic wrap, foil or 
Styrofoam;

Try using a cloth napkin, which can be 
washed and reused versus paper 
napkins that are thrown away;

If possible, use durable utensils that can 
be reused and avoid using plastic forks, 
knives and spoons and;

Recycle glass and plastic bottles, and 
aluminum cans.  

SOURCE REDUCTION TIP:
The Prince George’s County Materials Recycling Facility (MRF) does not accept plastic utensils. 
Please do not put plastic forks, knives or spoons in recycling bins or toters. For more information 
on materials accepted for recycling at the MRF, visit the County’s Recycling Collection 
information webpage or contact County Click 3-1-1.


